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Reporting Your Child’s Immunization Records to Public Health 

 
 

 

 
Vaccination Status Reporting Regulation (VSRR) 

 
As of July 1, 2019, parents and guardians in British Columbia are legally required to 

report the vaccination status of their school-aged children.  

For more information please visit: Vaccination Status Reporting Regulation (VSSR) . 

 

Keeping immunization records up to date helps us provide the best care, recommend 

any missing immunizations, and respond effectively to disease outbreaks.  

 

If you have any questions, please call 604-983-6811 to speak to a Public Health Nurse 

for Children and Youth.  

 

 

 

In your email, include the following information: 

•       
• Child's date of birth 

• Child's B.C. Personal Health Card number (if no Care card # please include 
address)Photo or scan of immunization record 

 

Mail, Drop-off or Fax:  

 
Attention: North Shore Vaccine Records                

132 West Esplanade, 6
th floor 

           North Vancouver, B.C, V7M 1A2    

  Fax: 604-983-6863 

https://immunizebc.ca/children/vaccine-status-reporting-regulation#%3A~%3Atext%3Dfrequently%20asked%20questions-%2CAbout%20the%20Vaccination%20Status%20Reporting%20Regulation%2Cplace%2C%20the%20Provincial%20Immunization%20Registry
mailto:northshorevaccinerecord@vch.ca

